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Dear Valued Customer, 
 
 
New regulations under the Canadian Explosives Act came into effect on February 1, 2014. 
 
These regulations apply to the purchase of cartridges used in our powder-actuated direct 
fastening tools.  
 
As a result, we must ensure our customers are aware of these regulations. To do so, we 
require that you acknowledge your responsibilities under the Canadian Explosives Act. 
Therefore, please carefully read the enclosed acknowledgement form and return it to us by 
fax or email to 1-800-363-4459 or DX-ER-LPE@hilti.com to order regulated products. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at 1-800-363-4458. 
We always like to hear from you. 
 
 
 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 

 

 

Martina McIsaac 

General Manager 
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